
 

Hand in hand at Oulton, we strive to follow Jesus' example offering friendship and forgiveness through a trusting and 

welcoming community where all our loved and valued as children of God.  We are thankful for the exciting and vibrant 

curriculum which enables everyone to flourish and achieve their God given potential. 

(Inspired by the Bible story The Good Samaritan) 

 

*Trust – Thankfulness – Friendship – Forgiveness – Koinonia* 
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Autumn 2: Friday 20th December 2024  

 

Christian Focus: Koinonia (Community) 

Home Learning Resources:  

Compassion and Generosity  
 

Dear Parents,  

We have finally reached the end of a very long autumn term and what an action packed 

term it has been! This week there has been much excitement in school as there has been a 

festive activity every day. Thank you for supporting these events both this week and over 

the whole term. 

 

Stone Food bank are most grateful for the food and toiletry donations, which were received 

on Christmas jumper day and will help, support our local community. 

 

The choir have done a fantastic job over the festive period singing at a number of 

community events, which has brought joy to many. I would like to take this opportunity to 

thank both Mrs Campbell-Kelly and Mrs Gayle for their continued support with the choir. 

 

Christmas Wishlists 

Thank you to families that were able to give classes a Christmas gift from the Amazon Wish 

list. The children eagerly opened them on Wednesday and will provide some extra games, 

crafts and books for each class. Thank you to Mrs Rouholamin who co-ordinated this. 

 

On behalf of all the teachers, thank you for the Christmas cards and gifts we have received 

from many of you this week which is very kind and generous of you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Attendance  

     C1: 98.57%   C2:  95.86%   C3: 96.90% 

                  Whole school: 96.81% 

mailto:office@oulton.staffs.sch.uk
http://www.oulton.staffs.sch.uk/
https://www.oulton.staffs.sch.uk/user_uploads/files/homeschoolvalues-compassion.pdf.pdf
https://www.oulton.staffs.sch.uk/user_uploads/files/homeschoolvalues-generosity.pdf.pdf


  
 

After-School Clubs 

Mrs Elliott has now confirmed who has been allocated club places next term. 
 

Monday Choir 3.30-4.30pm Y1-4 School hall 

Tuesday Yoga 3.30-4.30pm YR-Y4 School hall 

Thursday Football 3.30-4.30pm Y1-4 School field 

Thursday Trekkers 3.30-4.30pm Y1-Y4 School hall 

Please ensure all outstanding payments are made as soon as possible. 
 
Wishing you a happy, safe and peaceful Christmas 

Mrs Melling and the team at Oulton. 

Diary Dates: 

These dates are correct at the time of print but may be subject to change in which case we 
will inform you as soon as possible. 

Spring Term 1 (06.01.25 – 14.02.25) 

06.01.25 Inset 

07.01.25 School Re-Opens/ Clubs restart 

15.01.25 Closing Date for Reception online applications 

11.02.25 Safer Internet day 

  Family Worship (2.15pm) 

13.02.25 PTFA Disco (6-7pm) TBC 

14.02.25 Break the Rules Day TBC 

  End of half term 

17.02.25 – 21.02.25: School closed for half term 

 

Merry Christmas 


